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  Term 5 

Reflection of Term 4: 
This term Keller 1 have enjoyed being able to get outside more! We loved doing picture hunts and playing games outside! It 
has been a great way for students to use their walkers! Students have been working hard on all their individualized targets 
we are very impressed! Our Comprehensive literacy lessons have been great fun, it has been very messy! We have been 
exploring Jelly, spaghetti painting and doing some ocean play! All these activities were part of our Letter of the Day 
lessons! As always, all students have been engaging well with bucket time! In Math’s, we have been looking at Long/Short 
and Day/Night, the students have been finding things that are Long/Short around the classroom! Some great work! We 
have continued our Topic of Seasons, this term we have looked at Spring. We have read several sensory stories about 
Spring which the students have enjoyed getting involved in! Lots of craft activities have occurred allowing the students to 
have a go at mark making some brilliant grasping and mark making has been seen! This term the students have had lots of 
opportunities to go on the trikes they always have a great time on them! As always, we have been making so yummy treats 
during our cooking lessons and the students have shown great independence in these lessons! We have had a great term 4! 
 
Introduction to new topic: 
During Term 5, we are going to look at ‘Shape’s’ during Math’s. There will be lots of exploration activities and identifying 
shapes! We will continue with our Comprehensive Literacy lessons, let’s see how much more mess we can make! For our 
Topic we are going to start looking at Summer through all the senses! Another busy and exciting term ahead, we can’t wait! 
ImPACTS curriculum: 
We will continue incorporating our brilliant ImPACTS curriculum into all our daily tasks and activities. Everything we do is 
linked to ImPACTS and every activity (craft, cooking, care, feeding etc.) is linked to our targets. The students will be 
challenged in fun and interesting tasks to develop communication, cognition and physical skills.  We will also work on our 
Personal, Social and Emotional Wellbeing (PSEW) with self-help activities to encourage the students to work on their 
independence and develop everyday skills. 
 
Parents: 
Students will continue with their story sharing books to show you what they have been up to each week. We always 
welcome news and pictures from home for the students to share with all their friends in class. We are continuing with 
Evidence for Learning to capture the students’ work and hope that this will enable us to improve the way that we monitor 
progress throughout the year 
 
Please do contact us should you have any questions or need support with anything mbrooker@valence.kent.sch.uk or 
ihayward@valence.kent.sch.uk   
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